
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2015-16/No.04                                                     Date- 19/06/15

To: Class 1 Parents (Satellite and Santej)
From: The Principal
Subject: Lunch Between 18th June To 4th July 2015

Dear Parents,

This is in reference to a few complaints from parents regarding lunch not being served until 4th July 
to Class 1 students.

As already communicated during the Parent orientation, we will not be providing lunch to the 
students of Class 1 Santej and Satellite  from 18th June to 4th July due to lesser working hours. 
The regular lunch time for the students is at 12.40 pm. The students’ time until 12.00 pm  is used 
for productive academic activities. It is expected that the students have breakfast and short snack 
before leaving the school at 12 pm.

Moreover since the short break is at 9.45 am, if we give them lunch at 11.30 am, then it would be a 
very short duration before dispersal and chances of their feeling nauseatic in the bus/van after 
dispersal at 12.00 pm is very high.

Referring to the above context, the school has taken this decision keeping in mind the best interests 
of the students.

If still any parent has a need for the school to provide lunch to the child at 11:30 am, then kindly 
meet the Principal to discuss your request.

With Warm Regards,

Dr.Gargi Singh
The Principal
Redbricks Primary School


